
February 14, 2022 STUDENT NAME: ___________________________________

Dear Parents & Guardians: HOMEROOM: ______________________________________

PES is going skiing this year!

The purposes of our ski trips are to provide students with exposure to sports and the opportunity to learn
new skills or develop current skills to be lifelong healthy and active citizens.

On March 4th the Grade 5 students will have the opportunity to participate in a skiing/snowboarding activity
day at Canyon Ski Resort in Red Deer, AB.

Please note that we do require ALL forms to be completed

both paper and electronic

as well as payment by .Feb 28, 2022

You must log into your Parent Portal account and click on “Student Fees” to
complete the electronic forms and make payment.

*All students who are skiing/snowboarding will be required to take a lesson.

The program is open to skiers/snowboarders of all levels, including those who have no experience, however, it
is highly recommended that students selecting snowboarding have prior ski experience. This year we are not
able to provide the opportunity for students to take part in the Tube Park. Please ensure to read through the
entire package in your Parent Portal and fill out the required information and make your payment.

Students will need to bring a bag lunch, water bottle and proper winter attire.

PLEASE DO NOT DETACH ANY PORTION OF THIS PACKAGE
ALL PAGES ARE REQUIRED TO BE RETURNED UPON SIGNING



Itinerary - March 4th
9:00 AM Grade 5 students depart Ponoka Elementary

10:00- 10:30 AM Arrival at Canyon Ski Resort – safety briefing and equipment rentals
10:30AM - 1:30PM Skiing and Snowboarding at the Canyon Ski Resort
1:30PM - 2:00PM Wrap up and return rentals
3:00 PM Arrival back at PES.

Supervision of students on this field trip will be led by Mrs. Hagemann, teachers, and educational assistants, as
well as ski instructors, ski patrollers and lift operators from Canyon Ski Resort. We will be traveling by Wolf
Creek Bus to and from Canyon Ski Hill. Unfortunately, we are not able to have parent volunteers at this time.

PLEASE MAKE SURE THESE FORMS AS WELL AS THE ELECTRONIC FORMS ARE COMPLETED AND IN TO YOUR
HOMEROOM TEACHER AND PAYMENTS MADE BY FEBRUARY 28, IF YOU ARE WANTING TO PARTICIPATE.

The following page lists the required

ASSUMPTION OF RISK form for Canyon Ski Resort.

Please ensure this page is completed and returned to the school.
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